
 
 

 

 

 

  

January 7, 2025 

 

 

Sarah Wile 

Planning and Development Services  

City of Aurora 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

 

 

Re: Harmony Filing 13 Replat– Letter of Introduction 

 

Ms. Wile: 

 

Westwood would like to introduce the Harmony Filing 13 amendment 1 project.  

  

Harmony Filing 13 was recorded under reception No. E1067744. Block 1 Lots 1-6 of this plat had a 

minor error which prevented the proposed product from being built on the lots. This amendment 

adjusts the lot widths internal to the block with no impact to ROW, easements, tracts, or any other 

platted features. It also has no impact on the site plan or CDs for this project.  

 

 

 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian P Wilson, P.E. 

Senior Project Manager 

Westwood Professional Services, Inc. 


